
The change in the US copyright fees will greatly affect me.  As a freelance 
photographer, I am already struggling to maintain income due to the recession.  If 
you raise the fees, I am stuck paying more money that I don’t have.   The higher fees 
would cause me to stop registering my work, or at least being very selective of what 
I do and don’t register, which is tricky.  Please reconsider the copyright fee increase.  

 

-Amy Opoka  


